Bay Park Elementary School California Distinguished School



Week Of: December 07, 2020

Monday, December 07, 2020

 Motivation Monday! Jog-a-thon is this coming weekend. Get ready!

Tuesday, December 08, 2020

Take a Trip Tuesday. Where would you go?

Wednesday, December 09, 2020

Wishful Wednesday. What are you wishing for?

Thursday, December 10, 2020

- Student Council Toy Drive, 3 Minute Zone, 2:00-3:00
- Zoom with the Principal, 5:00-6:00, Click <u>here</u> for Zoom link

Friday, December 11, 2020

- 2020 BPE Virtual Jog-a-thon starts. ANYTIME, ANYWHERE.
- Student Council Toy Drive, 3 Minute Zone, 2:00–3:00

Upcoming Activities

Dec. 10-11 Student Council Drive by Toy Drive

Dec. 11-13 Virtual Jog-A-Thon

Dec. 14 Student Council Meeting, 2:30-3:00

Dec. 16 PTA Board Meeting, 5:30-6:30

Dec. 17 BPE Drive-Thru Holiday Cheer Event

Dec. 21-Jan. 1 No School, Winter Break

Jan. 6 PTA Association Meeting, 6:00-7:00

Jan. 7 Clairmont Community of Schools Meeting,

5:00-6:00

Jan. 11 SST/SGT Meeting, 3:45

Reminders

- Contact the school office by emailing Ms. Holly at <u>hgibbard@sandi.net</u> or Ms. Maria at <u>mrodriguez8@sandi.net</u>
- New Phone # 619-605-1100
- Visit the Bay Park website at www.baypark.sandiegounified.org
- Follow Miss Barnes on Instagram @bayparkelementary
- Technology support for Families



2020 5th Grade Holiday Pop-Up Shop

The BPE Holiday Store tradition continues this year—with a COVID twist! Grab your mask and head on over to the Clairemont Village / Sprouts parking lot this Saturday and Sunday, December 5th and 6th from 9am-1pm where you can browse thru 100s of holiday gifts, enjoy a complimentary cup of coffee from our local Starbucks, learn about the BPE Jog-a-thon, and more! This event is open to the public and to all BPE families. All items for sale have been donated and all proceeds go directly to the BPE's 5th grade class of 2021. The class shirts available for pick-up, so please plan to come by!

2020 STUDENT COUNCIL TOY DRIVE.

Hello Bay Park Students,

We have a Christmas Toy Drive coming up. On Thursday Dec. 10 and Friday Dec. 11th from 2:00-3:00. You can drop your toys off at the 3 minute zone. Remember it does not matter the size: a donation is a donation. These toys will go out to the community, so they can have some Christmas fun too. Thank you to our Bay Park student council for organizing this. Remember to stay safe.

Attention 5th Grade Families

We are looking forward to meeting your 5th grade families to begin planning for 6th grade! This year counselor visits will be different than in previous years. Starting in January. Marston Counselors will host meetings on Zoom for each elementary school at 5pm. Please click here for the Bay Park date and zoom link. This is an opportunity for 5th grade students and their parents to learn about 6th grade, select elective courses and ask questions.

